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Dear Organiser,

Due to lock-down measures being reinstated, the event will not be taking place on the 14th Nov. as
planned.

We expect to hear conclusively from UK Athletics and Trail Running Association shortly, that events scheduled
to take place during this time, are to be suspended.

Naturally, we are quite sad about this, and it is totally out of our hands. The whole team has been working
super-hard to deliver the event, even more so to deliver it in a COVID-secure way. Doubtless many of you will
have been training hard as well to make the most of the day.

In the spirit of moving forward and taking control of things that we can affect - we are already looking for
options to reschedule the event to Jan/Feb. We feel strongly that the 2020 edition can take place, even if it is
in early 2021! We will do everything we can to make it happen.

We will be coming back to all participants with the options available to them shortly.

In the meantime, in case of questions please get in touch: info@rolys.run.

See you on the trail,

Carlos, Simon, & Ed
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